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To Whom It May Concern, 

 
We are reaching out to share an important update regarding Halal Quality Control's (HQC) 
ongoing registration process with the Badan Penyelenggara Jaminan Produk Halal (BPJPH) of 
Indonesia. With the impending implementation of Indonesia's new regulation, which mandates 
Halal certification for incoming food and beverage products (except prohibited items or 
materials) starting from the 17th of October 2024, HQC is actively taking steps to ensure full 
compliance and readiness. 
 
As of March 2024, HQC has initiated the application process for accreditation of ten (10) of our 
offices, each seeking independent accreditation by BPJPH guidelines. This strategic approach is 
necessitated by BPJPH's policy, which requires a Halal Certification Body (HCB) to be approved 
within its country of registration, thereby not allowing for cross-border certification. 
 
The HQC branches applying for accreditation with BPJPH include those in The Netherlands, 
France, Germany, Italy, Denmark, Belgium, United Kingdom, Austria, Poland, and Hungary. 
Although BPJPH has not yet conducted assessments in the European region, we are scheduled to 
be among the certification bodies assessed starting in April 2024. Our goal is to complete the 
accreditation process for all our applied offices well before the October 17th deadline, although 
the assessment duration for each country may differ. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and patience as we navigate this comprehensive process. 
HQC is committed to maintaining the highest standards of Halal certification and ensuring that 
our services meet the evolving requirements of global Halal regulations. 
 
If you need any further information or clarification or have questions, please feel free to contact 
us. We are here to assist and promptly address your needs and concerns. 
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